
 
 

 

 
 

 

January 28, 2022 

 

 

To: Alderpersons, City of Annapolis 

 

From: Mayor Gavin Buckley 

 

Re:  Financial Advisory Commission Reappointment 

 

 

Pending your approval, I would like to reappoint Mr. James A. Cardillo to the Financial Advisory 

Commission.  Mr. Cardillo has served on this board since 2018.   

 

James Cardillo 

1423 Corey Lane  

Annapolis, MD 21401         

 

 

Mr. Cardillo’s term will expire on 12/06/2024.  A copy of his resume is attached. 

 

 

Thank You. 

 

 

 

GB/hrr 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Gavin Buckley, Mayor 

160 Duke of Gloucester Street 

Annapolis, MD 21401-2517 

410-263-7997 

Reviewed by: _Finance Committee__ 

 

___ Favorable           ___ Unfavorable 

 

_________________________          __________ 

Committee Chair                                   Date 


